Many thanks David (for speedy and encouraging reply).

19 March, 1pm at Smith Sq = fine. I’ll aim for a short (probably 10 min) sharp intro re the Big Green Gap Year; this will also be informed by my meeting with David Willetts – the Universities Minister – on 25 Jan (with my colleague Nick Goodman from ChangeAgents UK – who I suggest would also be very helpful to have in attendance on March 19)

Please advise when I can let the University Press Officer know about this presentation.

Can you also advise the All Party Rural Group of MPs membership…..which MPs?

May I ask…..is there any chance of covering my train travel to-from Cheltenham?? Otherwise I shall have to go cap in hand to the uni!

Thanks

James

From: David Inman [mailto:david.inman@sparse.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 January 2012 10:33
To: DEROUNIAN, James
Cc: graham.biggs; Ivan Annibal; wendy.cooper
Subject: RE: Big Green Gap Year - Proposal for all party group of rural MPs

Hi James,

Thanks for your e mail. I have been able to discuss with our CE Graham Biggs about the position this morning.

We would suggest that , if you are happy to you give a  full presentation on your ideas to our main member group at their meeting in London on the 19th March. We have the Association of Land based Colleges ( Landex) in membership and perhaps we could run the item with them also present so that we can get a debate going.

I confirm after that we would be happy to seek to get it on the Agenda of one of our APPGs. ( Strictly it is for the Chair to agree the agenda as it is a parliamentary body but there is normally no problem that way)

Are you okay for the 19th. It would around about 1 p.m at Smith Square near Westminster. 

Look forward to hearing from you,

Cheers,

David.

From: DEROUNIAN, James [mailto:jderounian@glos.ac.uk] 
Sent: 10 January 2012 15:05
To: Ivan.Annibal@roseregeneration.co.uk; David Inman
Subject: Big Green Gap Year - Proposal for all party group of rural MPs

Dear David / Ivan,

We talked at today’s RSN conference about my idea for a Big Green Gap Year BiGGY. I have a meeting on 25 Jan with the Universities Minister (David Willetts) and his staff, to discuss this/ attached
I’d be grateful if you can – likewise – put this proposal for support, in front of the all-party group of rural MPs. The BiGGY is also briefly explained in the following article that I published in the Guardian online http://www.guardian.co.uk/voluntary-sector-network/2011/jun/09/green-national-service-idea-come 

I’d be happy to talk to the all-party group, if you think this useful. Be grateful if the attached paper wasn’t broadcast (beyond the MPs)

Regards & please advise

James

James Derounian BSc (Hons) MPhil MRTPI FHEA FILCM

Principal Lecturer in Community Development and Local Governance, 

National Teaching Fellow, 

University of Gloucestershire, 

Department of Natural & Social Sciences, 

Cheltenham 

GL50 4AZ 

Tel. 01242-714562 

jderounian@glos.ac.uk
PS – so sorry that the teas & coffees failed to show when they should today……

‘One University: 10,000 experiences. ’ 
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